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Partner Sarah J. Moore's article, "How Employers Can Safeguard The Workplace Against Data

Breaches," was featured in Akron Legal News. In this publication Moore discusses the looming

threats of cyberattacks and how to crack down on cybersecurity in the workplace.

To read the full article, please visit Akron Legal News.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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